
 

 
CropLife India urges Government to allow agrochemicals during Lockdown 

for COVID-19 
Member Companies pledges for un-interrupted supply for Farmers’ 

Sustainability 
Agrochemicals are imminent for Food Security of the Nation 

 
March 25, 2020; New Delhi: CropLife India, an industry association of 16 R & D driven 
member crop science companies, urged the Government of India to allow Import, 
Manufacture, Distribution, Transportation, Storage and Sale of Agrochemicals under the 
lockdown or curfew conditions to support the continuity of food supply chain.  
 
Our farmers depend on the availability of agricultural inputs to drive production across all 
crops. These include agrochemicals, empowering farmers to mitigate the substantial losses 
due to weeds, pests and disease. Since farming communities make up for nearly half of the 
population in the country; it is important that during these trying times they should be able 
to protect their livelihood and incomes, which could be threatened due to lack of the 
requisite inputs.   
 
Mr. Asitava Sen, Chief Executive Officer, CropLife India shared, “We would like to urge the 
Government that potential measures put in place to promote “social distancing”, secure 
borders and guard against the spread of COVID-19 should not unintentionally cause 
disruption in the import, production, transport and availability of crop protection products 
and other agricultural inputs in the country”. 
 
Mr. Sen added, “Agrochemical Industry has played a major role in ensuring food and 
nutritional security of the nation besides making us one of the key agricultural output 
countries in the world. Our member companies pledge for un-interrupted supply for the 
farmers’ sustainability and Food Security of the Nation; during these testing times. With the 
approaching season just round the corner; the next three months are very critical for the 
farming community and all activities relating to agriculture inputs should be exempt from 
the lock down”.  
 
Mr. Sen, shared that “Few States such as Bihar, Haryana, Karnataka, Maharashtra, Punjab, 
and Uttar Pradesh have already issued Notifications to this effect; and we express our 
gratitude towards the State Governments. However, we request that the guidelines should 
be followed in spirit as the farmers will suffer without timely inputs”. 
 
CropLife India is thankful to the Government of India and State Governments for the 
leadership and dedicated attention to India’s food and agricultural sectors, and the men and 
women who work within them. CropLife India would like to convey its full support to the 
Government at this critical time. Our organization and member companies stand at-the-
ready to provide our assistance however it might be helpful and appropriate.  
 
 
 



 

 
About CropLife India:   
 
CropLife India is committed to advancing sustainable agriculture and it is an association of 
16 R&D driven member companies in crop protection. They jointly represent ~ 70% of the 
market and are responsible for 95% of the molecules introduced in the country. Our 
member companies have annual global R & D spend of 6 billion USD and are firmly 
committed to engaging with the farming community across the World to enable Safe, 
Secure Food Supply. 
 
 

 
 
For more information, contact: 
 
Joydeep Chakraborty 
Mobile: (0) 9711306346 
E-mail: communications@croplifeindia.org 
Website: www.croplifeindia.org 
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